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MEDIA ADVISORY
Fort Lupton Fire Protection District

October 9, 2018

Contact: Phil Tiffany, Fire Chief
(303) 857-4603
ptiffany@ftluptonfire.com

Address Changes

The Fort Lupton Fire Protection District urges residents and businesses on
South Denver Avenue to change their address signage.

Addresses on CR 27, now South Denver Avenue, are changing. Make sure we
can find you in an emergency. Get a sign with your new house or business address
number ASAP to prevent any delays in service.

It is imperative that you put your new numbers in a visible place so that the
fire department, medical responders, and law enforcement can find you quickly in
the event of an emergency. We would prefer that you use the reflective signs that
we provide.

We have high contrast reflective address signs at the District Administration
office available for just $8. Stop by during business hours, 8 AM to 5 PM to
purchase your Emergency Address Sign. We can only accept cash or a check and are
located behind Station 1 and enter off of 11th Street.

We are also offering a Special Replacement Program at no charge to those
affected by the recent Street Name Change to from CR 27 to South Denver Avenue.
Bring in your existing sign and proof of address (vour last utility bill) we will
replace the numbers for free or we will give those 35 businesses/homes that were
subject to a numbering change, a free sign at no charge. Yes free! Your name and
address must be on our list of those addresses that were changed to receive a free
sign. Limit one sign per address.

If you have any questions, please contact Fire Chief Phil Tiffany at (303) 857-
4603 or by e-mail at ptiffany@ftluptonfire.com.



